
             August 26, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students: 
 
 Welcome to a new school year! We would like to explain our expectations and grading 
policy for this school year. Students are expected to carry a notebook to be used for their math 
materials only. We will take notes and refer to the material in this notebook daily. It is essential 
that this notebook be brought to class every day. Students will also be issued an Algebra 2 
textbook, which will need to be brought to class everyday as well.  
 
What we’ll cover: 

• Equations and Inequalities 

• Linear Equations and Functions 

• Linear Systems and Matrices 

• Quadratic Functions and Factoring 

• Rational Exponents and Radical Functions 

• Exponential and Logarithmic Functions 

• Rational Functions 

• Counting Methods and Probability 

Grading: 
 

 
 
Summative Assessments: to include but not limited to mid-chapter tests, chapter tests, quizzes, 
and unit tests. 
 
Formative Assessment: to include but not limited to bell ringers, exit slips, projects, and 
classwork. 
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